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24 June 2011 

 

 

Dear Rita: 

 

 As you conclude your service on ICANN’s Board of Directors, the Registrar 

Stakeholder Group pauses to acknowledge and thank you for your service to the 

Board and to our community. 

 

 Though you were appointed to the Board in 2006, your contributions to 

Internet policy began far before taking your seat on the Board.  You have worked on 

policy initiatives since ICANN’s own formation in 1998, represented clients involved 

in the first round of top-level domain expansion, and assisted in drafting ICANN’s 

Uniform Domain Name Dispute Resolution Policy.  You also contributed valuably to 

the establishment of the Policy Development Process on which our community relies. 

 

 To meet the perpetual challenge of a strong and secure domain name system, 

we hope you will choose to continue the helpful and thoughtful involvement in ICANN 

that our community has come to value. 

 

 On behalf of all registrars, our best wishes for continued success. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mason Cole 

Chairman 

 

 

Rita Rodin Johnston 

Board of Directors 

Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers 

 
 
 
 
 
 


